

## Memorandum

To: Colleen Norton, Deputy City Clerk

From: Kevin Hampton, Investigations Division Sergeant

Date: September 6, 2016

Re: New Liquor License- Hotel and Restaurant

RE: Hylands CYP, LLC

DBA: Courtyard by Marriott Denver S.W. / Littleton

Location: 3056 W. Countyline Road

Applicant: Wes Bean DOB:

Applicant: Hans Lindberg DOB:

At your request, a background investigation was conducted on the above named establishment and the above named parties. The investigation included a check of Colorado Bureau of Investigation records. No derogatory information was discovered.

The records of the Littleton Police Department were also searched and no incidents at this location or with either applicant were reported.